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Friday, 23rd February 2024 
Dear Parents, 
I hope you all had a restful break, and welcome back to the Spring 2 term.  Below are some of the 
things we are learning this half-term in English and Maths as well as the homework expectations for 
this half-term. 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 
• Dialogue 
• Fronted adverbials 
• Noun phrases  
• Subordinate conjunctions  
• Antonyms 

 
Writing: 

• Persuasive advert  
• Newspapers  

 
Reading: 

• Finding answers to questions in non-
fiction, stories and poems 

• Making predictions 
• Making connections between different 

texts we have read 
 
Speaking and Listening:  

• Using language for a variety of reasons 
e.g. negotiating or complimenting 

Time 
• Converting time (seconds to minutes, 

minutes to hours, weeks to months, 
months to years) 

• Solving word problems.  
Decimals  

• Writing tenths  
• Writing hundredths  
• Dividing by 10 and 100 
• Comparing, ordering and rounding 

decimals 
• Writing fractions as decimals.  

Money 
• Writing, comparing and rounding amounts 

of money.  
• Solving problems involving money. 
• Estimating amounts of money.  

 
Length, mass and volume 

• Converting units of length 
• Converting units of mass 
• Estimating mass and volume 
• Comparing and ordering measurements   

Homework Additional Books We Will Be Reading 

Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday 
for the week ahead. 
Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every 
night. Reading Records are checked every Monday 
morning and must be signed. 

• Into the forest by Anthony Browne  
• The Bluest of Blues by Anna Atkins and 

the first book of photographs  
• The Green Ship by Quentin Blake 

Attached you will find information about what we are learning in our topic ‘How can we improve our 
outdoor area?’ For Geography, we will be using maps to compare Hounslow to rural areas. In Science, 
we will be covering living things and their habitats. For Art, we will be learning new skills with a focus 
on botanical artists. This goes hand in hand with our trip to Bedfont Lakes on 12th March. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me at indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Kaur 


